
 

 

 

 

 

If you have a child due to start Reception Class in September 
 2024, this is a perfect opportunity to visit our school 

Entrance is via the front of school at 5pm.  
If you are travelling by car, please make use of 

 the church car park across the road. 

 
 

X (formally Twitter): @paul_primary  

School Website: www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk   

Email: admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk  

Phone: 0161 338 2060 

 

 

Please spread the 

word about our 

open evening with 

any prospective 

parents you might 

know! 

We will be offering 

a short welcome 

presentation 

followed by a tour 

of the school. 
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http://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/

